


7 **12** Listen to one long conversation. Write words in the spaces.

Cooking Club

Place:

Day:

This week they will make:

Students can bring:

Meet Oliver at: the


8 **13** Listen extra carefully. Write words in the spaces.

David's Party

Food:

Kind of ice cream:

Colour of balloons:

What will they do at the party?

Presents for children:


C. READING
1 Write three more examples in each box.

verbs	nouns	adjectives
ride	rabbit	red
wear	puzzle	big
repair	subject	strong

2 What kind of word goes in the spaces? Choose noun, verb or adjective. Then think of a word for each space.

My family has just moved into a **adjective** house. It just has everything we wish for, especially a It is not and there are not a lot of now, but my Dad plans to add more to make it He our family can have outdoor dinners at weekends. Mom cooks the best food in the world, so my sister and I can't wait to invite some friends over some time.

3 Choose the correct verb form.

- Lucy is [take / taking / took] a photo of her family.
- I've never [see / saw / seen] a dolphin.
- Julia will [bring / brings / bringing] cakes to the party.
- We didn't enjoy [sleep / sleeping / slept] in a tent.
- I [spend / spent / spending] a lot of money at the market yesterday.

**4 Complete the story with verbs from the box.
Pay attention to the form of the verb.**

showed • walking • made • collected • picking • think • doing • found

Last Saturday, I was *walking* along the beach when I thought to myself, 'The beach is really dirty!' I returned home and some big bags from the kitchen. Then I went back to the beach and started up plastic bottles and packets. Suddenly, I something in the sand. It was a necklace! Later that day, I it to Mum. 'Is it of silver?' I asked. 'I don't so,' she said. 'But it's very pretty, and it's your prize for a good job!'

5 Practice Authentic Test:

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Living on a houseboat By Lilian Walstrom.

I'm 14 and I've always lived on a houseboat with my parents. We live on a lake near the city of Seattle in the USA. We've got a bathroom, kitchen, living room, and two bedrooms. My bedroom only has enough space for a bed and shelves for my clothes. But I can see the lake and sky from my window, and I love looking at nature from there.

When it's sunny, my parents sail our houseboat to the middle of the lake. This is the perfect place to go swimming and have a picnic. But if it's windy, we always sail to the beach because our boat will be safer there.

The lake is like my back garden, so I help to keep it clean. I often pick up plastic bottles that people leave behind. I do this because things like that can hurt the fish, birds and other small animals that live around the lake. I want them to stay safe and healthy.

There's not much room on the boat but my friends still love coming over to visit. When I go to visit them, we watch films or programmes on TV. But on the houseboat, we'll chat while we do puzzles and have snacks that my dad makes for us.

I enjoy living in an unusual home and I've never wanted to live in a house or apartment. But I would prefer it if our boat was a bit larger, like our neighbours' boats. Some of them have two or three floors!

Yube

1. What does Lilian like about her bedroom?

- A. the view from her room
- B. the space she has for her clothes
- C. the unusual furniture in her room

2. When there's good weather, Lilian's family

- A go to the beach.
- B move their boat.
- C explore the whole lake.

3 How does Lilian help the animals?

- A. She feeds them snacks.

B. She tidies up rubbish.

C. She grows plants for them in her garden.

4. What do Lilian's friends usually do when they visit?

- A. talk and eat
- B. make snacks
- C. watch movies

5.. In the final paragraph, Lilian says she wants to live

- A. closer to other houseboats.
- B. on a bigger boat.
- C. in a house.